
Please refer to this Ministry letter of even number dated 22.07.2019 regarding 

publishing extension of the last date for receiving applications for the post 

of  Managing Director in SDCL in leading newspapers and to say that the  last date for 

receiving applications for the aforesaid post may be kept till 13th  August, 2019  so 

that sufficient time is given to the applicants. 

 

              You are, therefore, requested to publish the advertisement today itself for 

extension of last date for receiving applications for the aforesaid post till 13th 

August, 2019 in leading newspapers (both in English and Hindi).   

 


